
5th July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Applying for a Secondary School place for September 2020 (Year 5 children)
A letter has gone out to parents of children in year 5 this week explaining about the application process of 
how and when parents will need to apply and where to access information to guide them through the pro-
cess.  If there are any parents that require support with this they are welcome to call into school and see 
Miss Thompson or Miss Yasmin.  The website in which to make applications is available at www.oldham.gov-
.uk/admissions.  The closing date for applications is 5pm on the 31st of October.

French Day
On Thursday morning of this week children can come to school dressed in Red, 
White and Blue.  This is to mark our French Day in school.  Children will work with 
other classes in school to take part in activities such as building the tallest Eiffel tower 
using straws; creating paintings in the style of the french artist Monet; singing heads, 
shoulders, knees and toes in French and researching about how French schools are 
different to English schools.  There will also be a French Cafe in in the hall.  Thank 
you to Miss Akhtar (Year 6) for organising this fun event.

Annual Summer Fayre  - Thursday 11th July 2pm
Parents are very welcome to attend our annual summer fair next Thursday.  More details are on the back of 
this newsletter.  If any parents wish to run a stall please speak to Miss Yasmin.  On Monday the 8th of July 
we will be having a non uniform day to help with prizes for our tombola stall.  For children to come in non-
uniform we are asking the children to donate the following items.  the children have 
been told about this in assembly this morning.
Year 3 - Crisps and biscuits.
Year 4 - Chocolate bars or boxes
Year 5 - Bottles e.g. shampoo, bubble bath etc. (No glass bottles please)
Year 6 - Drinks e.g. Coke, Pepsi, lemonade etc.
We thank all our families for their support.  Please do attend and enjoy the after-
noon.

School Choir
On Monday morning we are privileged to have the Mayor visit a performance by our 
school choir.  We are hosting the Great Big Get Together coffee morning to celebrate 
the choirs achievements.
All parents are welcome.  We also have GCSE students who will be performing too.  
This will take place in the hall from 9am.

ATTENDANCE
Well done to classes 1, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance 
last week.
A special well done to class 1 for 100%.

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

* Monday 8th July  - Children in their new classes (Transition)/Great Big Get Together coffee morning, 
school choir performance(9am Parents Welcome)/Non-uniform day/Class 1 and 5 visit to Oldham’s 
gallery

* Tuesday 9th July - Class 2 and 3 visit to Oldham’s gallery
* Wednesday 10th July  -Class 4 and 6 visit to Oldham’s gallery/Library launching the Summer 

Reading Challenge
* Thursday 11th July - Class 7 at Oldham’s gallery/French Day - Children to dress up in red, white 

and blue/Summer Fayre 2pm
* Friday 12th July - NED show in the hall 9am (Parents welcome)/Year 6 SAT results out to parents/

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions


Class 8 and 10 visit to Oldham’s gallery


